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Docket No. 99900403

General Electric Company
Attn: Mr. John Barnard, Manager,

Product and Quality Assurance
175 Curtner Avenue
San Jose, CA 95125

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 1, 1980 advising us of the status of the
feedwater sparger initially procured for Millstone Unit 1. We have dis-
cussed this matter of upgrading this sparger with NRC:HQS and have for-
warded our comments concerning this matter to those personnel.

We appreciate your keeping us informed on this matter.

Sincerely,
f /

V

Karl V. Seyfrit,,
Director
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